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Background: 

 

Swan Creek School is an alternative school, serving Harford County Public School students, with 

a variety of educational programming. A fully virtual, eLearning 2-12 program allows for 

students to work remotely with live, daily, synchronous instruction.  All courses and grade levels 

are taught by HCPS teachers, during a “bell to bell” schedule. A 6-12 hybrid program provides 

for student flexibility by combining both in-person and remote learning. Students are taught by 

HCPS teachers, utilizing HCPS curriculum, on in-person and remote days.  Classes are 

intentionally kept small to allow for more personalized learning opportunities.   

 

 
Discussion: 

This presentation provides an overview of alternative education within Harford County Public 

Schools with highlights about the redesign, student population, and continued opportunities for 

students. Information regarding how the school utilized program evaluation to inform current 

practices is also included. 

 

 
Superintendent’s Recommendation: 

The Superintendent of Schools recommends the Board of Education accept this informational 

report on Swan Creek School. 


